
6. WESTON ROAD MEETING

The Board received a report on a meeting with residents of Weston Road and the Chairs of
Fendalton/Waimairi and Shirley/Papanui Community Boards held on 4 February 2002.

It was queried in what capacity Councillor Ron Wright was present at the meeting. The Chairperson
advised that any Councillors are able to attend any meetings and that he may have been invited by the
residents. She also advised that Board members are welcome to attend meetings taking place in
Shirley and Papanui. The Community Advocate advised that the minutes of this meeting were sent to
the relevant residents groups and those residents who attended.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


